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ROWE Professional Services Company Opens Farmington Hills Office

Flint, Michigan, February 19, 2013 — ROWE Professional Services Company is excited to
announce the opening of an office in Farmington Hills, Mich. It is the 50-year-old company’s
seventh office, its sixth in Michigan.

‘ROWE is already known for quickly responding to the needs of our southeast Michigan clients,
but having this office location will further our efforts to offer the best service to these
communities,” said ROWE CEO John Matonich, PS. “We appreciate the support we've received
from our clients, which has made our company’s growth possible. We look forward to forming
new business relationships with our presence in the Farmington Hills area.”

This new branch’s address is 27300 Haggerty Road, Suite F-30, Farmington Hills, MI 48331
and phone number is (248) 675-1096.

ROWE’s headquarters is in Flint, Mich.; in addition to the new office, the company has offices
located in Lapeer, Mt. Pleasant, Grayling, and the tri-cities area in Mich., and Myrtle Beach, SC.

ROWE is a full-service firm of more than 100 professionals specializing in civil engineering,

surveying, aerial photography/mapping, landscape architecture, planning, and land
development.
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